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QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17. 

 
ORDINARY CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 7 DECEMBER 2021 

 
 

QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING AND PREVENTING 

HOMELESSNESS 
COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 

 
Can the cabinet member update the council regarding the usage of temporary 
accommodation? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR RYAN BRENT 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR CLIMATE CHANGE AND THE 

GREEN RECOVERY 
COUNCILLOR KIMBERLY BARRETT  

 
Can the cabinet member outline the long-term vision for the climate change 
and the green recovery portfolio? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 3 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 

COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 
Can the Leader update the council on his proposal to purchase Southern 
Water and his discussions with other council leaders within the Hampshire 
area? 
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QUESTION NO 4 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR RYAN BRENT 
 
TO REPLY: CHAIR OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE,  

COUNCILLOR LEE HUNT  
 
What is the current expected timeframe for planning applications to be 
considered? 
 
 
 


